
Little Live Pets Lil Frog
Sold in all major retailers and independent toy stores 

from September 2016
Identification: 
The voluntary recall only involves two products from the 
Little Live Pet Range - Lil Frog (SKU: 28262, 28263, 28264) 
and Lil Frog Lily Pad (SKU: 28218).

The recalled products have been available for sale through 
major retailers and independent toy stores in every state 
and territory in Australia. 

Potential Hazard:
Purely as a precautionary measure, Moose Toys has issued 
a voluntary recall of these products. The recall is due to a 
design defect which could cause a safety issue. If the 
batteries cap is removed it can become projectile and the 
chemicals can leak posing chemical and injury hazards.  
This voluntary recall is only limited to these two Frog 
products and does not impact any other items in the Little 
Live Pets range.

Consumers who have either of these products are asked to 
stop using them.  Consumers are directed not to attempt to 
open the Frog’s battery compartment or remove the 
batteries. 

What to Do/Contact details:
Please visit www.moosetoys.com - click on “Product 
Safety”  tab, or visit www.recall.moosetoys.com for 
replacement and refund instructions, or call 03-8572-1244.

Product Safety Recall

See productsafety.gov.au for 
Australian product recall information


